
FEBRUARY 2025

I LOVE TO READ MONTH
February is I love to read month. “I Love to Read Month” is

a month-long celebration that is held each year in
February to encourage reading, writing, and sharing in the

joy of literacy.

Land Acknowledgement
The students, staff, and communities of

Winnipeg School Division are committed to
truth and reconciliation through building

relationships with Mother Earth, the original
peoples of this land, and the stories that bring

us together. We acknowledge the place in
which we gather is on Treaty 1 territory, the
homeland of the Red River Métis, and the

ancestral lands of the Anishinaabe, Ininiwak
and Dakota Oyate Peoples

A Place to Belong; A Place to Shine





February 7, 2025 - RB Russell Vocational
High School presentation in the Library
from 9:30 AM - 10:30 AM.

https://www.winnipegsd.ca/rbrussell

February 10, 2025 - Children of the Earth
High School presentation in the Library at
2:30 PM

https://www.winnipegsd.ca/childrenoftheearth

GRADE 9 NEWS
LIFEWORKS CLASS
VOLUNTEERED AT
WINNIPEG HARVEST

As part of their Lifeworks class, these Grade 9
students helped sort and package food
donations for families in need. Through this
hands-on experiance, they learned about food
insecurity and the importance of community
support. Their efforts not only contributed to a
meaningful cause but also reinforced lessons on
social responsibility and teamwork!

February 11, 2025
TRY-A-TRADE @ TECVOC HIGH SCHOOL

January 24, 2025

HIGH SCHOOL PRESENTATIONS

GRADE 9 FIELD TRIP AT THE FORKS

Grade 9s are going to TecVoc for Try-A-Trade.
Busses are provided. Event details are below:

February 14, 2025

9:30 - 9:50 - Student Arrival
10:00 - 10:15 - Presentation (Theatre)
10:20 - 11:00 - Try-A-Trade 1
11:05 - 11:45 - Try-A-Trade 2
11:45 - 12:10 - School Tour
12:10 - 12:30 - Wrap Up (Theatre)

A Field Trip is scheduled for the Grade 9s on
February 14, 2025. For more information, and
permission forms, see your homeroom teacher



WHAT’S IN FEBRUARY
Holidays and Important Events

Louis Riel Day
February 17 - No Classes

Louis Riel was the driving force behind
Manitoba becoming Canada’s fifth
province. His dream of a province that
embraces all cultures is still shared by
Manitobans today.

On the third Monday of February, get out
and join other Manitobans from all across
our great province to celebrate Louis Riel’s
vision.

VALENTINE’S DAY AND CANDYGRAMS

FEBRUARY IS BLACK HISTORY MONTH

Festival du Voyageur is an important
celebration of the history and culture
of Manitoba’s Francophones, Métis,
and First Nations. It celebrates
Canada’s fur-trading past and unique
French heritage and culture through
entertainment, arts and crafts, music,
exhibits, and displays.

A time to honour and celebrate the rich
contributions of Black individuals and
communities throughout history. This month
serves as an opportunity to reflect on the
struggles for equality, recognize
achievements in arts, sciences, and activism,
and amplify the voices that continue to
inspire change.

FEBRUARY 14-23, 2025

A perfect time to celebrate kindness, friendship,
and appreciation. Whether it’s exchanging
candygrams or simply spreading joy, Let’s make
this Valentine’s Day special for everyone in our
school community. 
Candygrams can be purchased at $0.75 each or
3 for $2.00. 100% of net proceeds go towards
Student Activities.



WHAT’S IN FEBRUARY
School-Wide Events

Human Rights Presentation
February 6 at the GYM

On February 6th, human rights lawyer David
Matas along with Yolanda Papini-Pollock, who
wrote a children's book "The Justice Hunter" about
her life and Chris Melnyk, the woman who
organizes all the free book donations for our
students will be at Isaac for a presentation in the
gym at 1:30.

FEBRUARY 28, 2024 - PM

There will be a school-wide pep
rally in the afternoon of February
28, 2025.

More details to follow

Pep Rally!



WINTERWINTER
CONCERTCONCERT
20252025

FEATURING:FEATURING:
Grade 7 Concert Band
Grade 8 Concert Band
Grade 9 Concert Band
Grade 9 Jazz Band
Grade 9 Dance Class
Isaac Newton’s Choir
Isaac Newton’s Rock Band

ISAAC NEWTON SCHOOL

ISAAC NEWTON SCHOOL

PROUDLY PRESENTS:

PROUDLY PRESENTS:

MUSICAL DIRECTOR:MUSICAL DIRECTOR:

Mr. Jack Roeder



coming to Isaac Newton on Feb 27


